

Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Newsletter - 28.11.2022

This Week

Sunflower Room (3-4years)

This week the children are continuing to learn about People Who Help Us and Christmas. Some of the activities include: making repeating patterns using different resources, making repeating patterns using Christmas stamps, finishing the paper mache dragon eggs, making Christmas cards, writing letters to santa and role playing firefighters.

We have a nurse coming to visit us on Friday to talk about how they help people.

Focus Story: The Rainbow Fish - ordering pictures from the story.

Word of the Week: occupation

Makaton sign: tidy

Forest School: using tools to make a decoration.

Focus Song: Christmas songs Poetry Basket: Raindrops

Physical: Jumping over hurdles

Rainbow Room (2-3 years)

This week we are learning about people who help us and Christmas. Some of the activities include: using stickers to decorate baubles, painting, sorting shaped Christmas presents, baking cookies and reading books about Christmas.

Focus story: Dear Santa

Makaton sign: tidy

Focus Song: Christmas songs

Focus Number Song: Five Little Snowmen Physical: practicing jumping towards a target

Poetry Basket: Cup of Tea

Attendance:

Well done to the Ladybird Group who had the highest attendance last week.

Home Challenge

Can you practice putting on and taking off your coat?

Pram Store Reminder

The pram store is located next to the entrance for the Sunflower Room (3-4 years). Please use the pram store if you are leaving your child's pram at nursery. Prams should not be stored in the main entrance.



Ightenhill Nursery School Lionel Street Burnley BB12 6DY 01282 427154

Headteacher: Mrs. Nicola Daniels-Green

head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Please do not take prams down the path leading to the Rainbow Room (2 year olds) as it creates a hazard. Thank you for your cooperation.

Christmas Craft Day

A slip will be sent home tomorrow with the time of your child's slot for making Christmas crafts. We look forward to having you in nursery.

Christmas Jumper Day

This year we are wanting to support a local charity. The children can come to nursery wearing anything Christmassy on **Friday 9th December**. E.g. jumper, t-shirt, headband, tinsel etc. We kindly ask that you bring in food items to donate to BPRCVS Gannow Community Food Share who support children and families in the community. They currently don't need pasta, beans or tuna but we would be very grateful for donations of other food items. We will be teaching the children about the importance of being kind and helping others.

Christmas Singalong

During the last week of term, the children will dress up and sing Christmas songs they have learnt. We will video the singalong and send the video and photos to parents on Tapestry.

Christmas Party

Our Christmas party is on Friday 16^{th} December. Children can come to nursery wearing party clothes.

Thank you for your continued support.

Nicola Daniels-Green